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Nancy Koon (adpce.ad)

From: dtaylortcci@sbcglobal.net
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 3:39 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Paradise Valley

Please except my input in your decision making for the waste water facility for Paradise Valley.  I own 20 acres on Roland 
Cut -Off road which is only about 250 feet west of the proposed facility to my door of my building. It is a fact the water in 
the Mills Bayou does not flow and will hold the exported treated sewer coming out of the sewer plant.  This treated 
sewer will drain back the  west onto my property. 
 
I would appreciate your vote “NO” on the sewer facility. 
 
Dave Taylor  
23100 Roland c=Cut-Off road 


